





June 29, 2010

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Young Street, 26th Floor
Toronto, On
M4P 1E4

Dear Kristen:

RE: Cost of Service Distribution Rate Application for West Perth PowerEB-2009-0121 and Clinton Power EB-2009-0262

We wish to make the following correction and amplification to our applications.

· The WPPI application Exhibit 1 Tab 1 Sch. 13 page 1 shows that the Municipality of West Perth is the shareholder, the should show that WPPI is owned by ERTH a Municipal Corporation which is owned by 9 Municipalities including West Perth
· It also states that WPPI recently completed a MADD application, this application was approved in late 2009. West Perth is not planning any changes in its Corporate and Operations Structure.
· In CPC’s application Exhibit 8 Tab 1 Sch. 6 page 2 in the Distribution Volumetric Rate it shows a 65.11% it should read -65.11%.

Please accept our apologies as it relates to these changes.


Sincerely





Wally Curry
President 
West Perth Power &
Clinton Power Corporation
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